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CPSU/CSA
We make work life better.

We the undersigned Police staff call on Commissioner Karl O’Callaghan to formally notify the 
individuals whose positions will be abolished under the Service Definition and Resource Model 
(SDRM) Reform. We ask that employees affected by Phase 1 be notified in writing by no later than 
11th September 2014, with all employees affected by Phase 2 and 3 notified no more than 2 weeks 
after the Board signs off on the proposal.

We strongly urge WA Police to be open with these individuals about the abolition of their position; 
to honour their rights and entitlements throughout this process; to prioritise them as redeployees 
within WA Police; and support them in their efforts to seek redeployment into the broader WA 
public service where an appropriate position cannot be found for them within WA Police.

Full name Sign

We deserve  
the truth.


